
Reference: FS679480560

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/3242/HOT

Address: 17 Beverley GardensBarnesLondonSW13 0LZ

Proposal: Ground floor and first floor extension to the rear, a first floor terrace with obscured glass balustrade, changes

to the cladding and cappings and additional windows and doors.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Nigel Bogle

Address: 6 Scarth Road Barnes London SW13 0ND

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I am the owner of 6 Scarth Road and 17 Beverley Gardens overlooks my garden. I strongly object to the
plans. I also object to the timing of the application as it was submitted just before Christmas and the deadline of today is
unrealistic to gather comprehensive feedback. This is a very serious issue for the neighbours and requires proper
consultation. 

1.� �The existing building isn’t in keeping with the style of architecture of the surrounding houses in Beverley Road,
Beverley Gardens, Brook Gardens and Scarth Road 
2.� ��The existing plot has already been built on to provide adequate housing and accommodation for a plot of that size 
3.� ��Any additional construction could be viewed as an excessive over development of the site 
4.� �Any removal of trees or planting would be detrimental to the environment and the immediate neighbours 
5.� ��Any building would create an infringement of privacy 
6.� ��I am very disappointed that they did not consult neighbours ahead of submitting plans which were submitted between
Christmas and New year which meant that neighbours were possibly not immediately aware of the application


